
Walberton Gardeners Club 

Newsle2er Update 
Dear Members, 

1. Just a quick reminder that we are holding our Annual Christmas Coffee Morning  
next Saturday 30th November at 10.30-12.00 in the Pavilion.  

 

 

2. Christmas Lunch.  We are going to have a Christmas Lunch at the Holly Tree on Friday 
6th December. 12.30 for 1.00 meal.  We have a reservaOon for 30 people.  If you 
would like to join us on this occasion, could you please let me know either by email, 
phone or knock my door, the details are below.   If you would like to join us, then 
please can you let me know your selecOon from the menu by Friday 29th November, 
as we need  to give the Holly Tree a week’s noOce.  Also, you can pay by cash, to me, 
or bank transfer straight into the Gardeners Club bank account, also by Friday 29th 
November.  So, on the day, you simply just need just to pay for your drinks.   
 
My details are Brenda Bailey, 1 Forge CoWages, Blacksmiths Corner, Walberton  
BN18 0PQ.  01243 551481   mobile  07881552980.  
 
Walberton Gardeners Club Bank Account  - Lloyds Bank.  
Sort Code 30-91-97            Account no. 00294364 



 



Friday 13th December Christmas Concert  

Finally, to help you get into the Christmas mood even more, the Southdowns Concert Band, 
who rehearse in the Village, and play right across Sussex are performing the most excellent 
Christmas Concert, in aid of Sage House, DemenOa Care.  We will be playing all your 
Christmas Favourites and thoroughly entertaining you, along with the superb choir of  

St. Paul’s Church, Chichester.  Tickets are adults £10.00 Children under 12 Free.   

Available from Brenda Bailey, Sage House and the Ticketsource website. 

 

 

 



 

 
 


